

SAPC e-Note



SAPC e-Note: PHARMACIST INTERN: PRE-REGISTRATION PRACTICE EXAMINATION

Dear Pharmacist Intern,

SAPC e-Note: PHARMACIST INTERN: PRE-REGISTRATION PRACTICE EXAMINATION 15 JULY 2024

The South African Pharmacy Council (SAPC) will conduct another Pre-registration Practice Examination for Interns who experienced technical challenges during the Pre-registration Practice Examination conducted on 04 June 2024. This opportunity is not only open to Interns who experienced challenges but to any other Intern who would like to write or re-write the practice examination.

The Pre-registration Practice Examination will be held on **Monday**, **15 July 2024**. Please click on this link to book for the practice exam: https://forms.office.com/r/3pnvp8nR2B. **Bookings will close on Thursday**, **11 July 2024**.

Please inform the SAPC **before Thursday**, **11 July 2024**, if you are unable to book due to technical issues and submit a screenshot as proof. The SAPC will not attend to any appeals sent after the booking closing date.

Please note that the Pre-registration Examination will be held on 06/07 August 2024 and it is **COMPULSORY** for Interns intending to sit for the pre-registration examination to write the Pre-registration Practice Examination.

NB!!! Entrance requirements for the 2024 Intern Pre-registration Examination are as follows:

Interns must be in their sixth (6th) month of internship and:

- must have submitted at least six (6) CPD entries online and be competent in at least three (3) entries;
- · must have completed the practice examination; and
- their tutor must have submitted three (3) progress reports.

Interns in their ninth (9th) month or more must have:

- submitted and be competent in all six (6) CPD entries;
- · completed the practice examination; and
- their tutor must have submitted four (4) progress reports.

Interns reattempting the examination:

- for the second or subsequent attempts must be competent in all six (6) CPD entries to be allowed to sit for re-examination; and
- their tutor must have submitted the relevant progress reports according to the intern's date of registration.

Should you have any queries, please do not hesitate to contact the SAPC at Pre-regexamworkshops@sapc.za.org.

Yours sincerely,

Vincent Tlala

Registrar/CEO

Accessible quality pharmaceutical services for all

Copyright © 2024 South African Pharmacy Council. All rights reserved.

Customer Care: 0861 7272 00, Fax: +27(0)12 321 1492